
 

 
 

 
 

CHARR Bi-weekly Calls 

 
 We will be hosting another industry call on Tuesday, April 28 at 1:00 

PM, with industry attorneys from Holland & Knight, Jessica Brown - an 
expert in Alaska alcohol law - and Christopher Slottee - an expert at 

Small Business Administration (SBA) programs. They will be covering 
and available to answer questions regarding the recent additional 
funding to the CARES Act and Payroll Protection Program (PPP) 

 
We would love to see your smiling face there! 

 
April 28 Industry Update Invitation 

Meeting ID: 810 4656 0274 
Password: CHARR 

or 
Call in at 1-408-638-0274 

Password: 842151 

 

Safe Practices for Filling Growlers 

  
The President of the Brewers Guild of Alaska, Lee Ellis of the Midnight 

Sun Brewing Company, has put together a short video to help teach 
businesses that are new to the practice of selling growlers safe 

http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4jrjK5IzcFTyzIK38I-2F9osGg4K4vifHpGQ6VlM0UOvK2iPVk376rj6AQVZEJvVZyeP8UA2W78WClesHQAhuMPw5m5ne46p-2BCEW-2B-2FmTGmFR1XyOhFdCXIFKussQJ5aH4EklQpS2xez3bWoGADqhU4KsJf51uMUaBhm6K3pNQtnaymUZ98_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIX-2B4YZcla72AK0QjmR6dcWlesvVVgfam0WYi8-2BagNi1scmoMM9vaqF-2FdSpXbopQoSaGGiMoati9PIwUM1-2FsFXc4CCsfAcFTO1Jt-2FE5LGen9fu89pE9-2BGB3wVN0NFSX5l1LGqHnpgWkc00Wo6VBqAQbbMFgJTcuYpVFZQTDZ3rW-2B3v19NHIfR1lIAkMmdnMW9P0-3D
http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4jrjK5IzcFTyzIK38I-2F9osGg4K4vifHpGQ6VlM0UOvK2iPVk376rj6AQVZEJvVZyeP8UA2W78WClesHQAhuMPw5m5ne46p-2BCEW-2B-2FmTGmFR1XyOhFdCXIFKussQJ5aH4EklQpS2xez3bWoGADqhU4KsJf51uMUaBhm6K3pNQtnaymUZ98_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIX-2B4YZcla72AK0QjmR6dcWlesvVVgfam0WYi8-2BagNi1scmoMM9vaqF-2FdSpXbopQoSaGGiMoati9PIwUM1-2FsFXc4CCsfAcFTO1Jt-2FE5LGen9fu89pE9-2BGB3wVN0NFSX5l1LGqHnpgWkc00Wo6VBqAQbbMFgJTcuYpVFZQTDZ3rW-2B3v19NHIfR1lIAkMmdnMW9P0-3D


procedures of doing so. 
If you would like to know more, check out Midnight Sun's Facebook 

page, or follow the link below. 
 

How to Fill Your Growler 

  

 

A Note on Reopening Guidelines 

 
We plan on releasing restaurant reopening guidance documents, 

employee screening checklists, and mitigation plan checklists 
tomorrow, April 28, which will help businesses reopen to the public 

while complying with State requirements. 
We have been waiting to finalize this information – based on State 
Health Mandate 16 – as Attachment F (pertaining to restaurants) 

received some revisions over the weekend. 

Stay tuned! 

  

 

Need Sanitizer for your Reopening? 

 
We are recommending all businesses in need of hand sanitizer 
contact your local manufacturers, breweries, and distillieries, as 

many have converted some or all production to making sanitizer for 
local businesses.  
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